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Christmas Party 20th December

All children are invited to come to the Christmas 
party on the 20th December 10.00am – 12.00pm 

You should have all had a leƩ er asking parents to 
return at a parƟ cular Ɵ me to visit Father Christmas 

with your child/children. We have given parents 
diff erent Ɵ mes to make sure no one is waiƟ ng too 
long, please pick your child up at the Ɵ me stated 

and once you have seen Father Christmas you can 
take your child home. 

There is no Preschool session on this day, only the 
party. 

Hello everyone. It has been a really busy term at Happy 
Faces. The children have taken part in many acƟ viƟ es 
including fesƟ vals such as Diwali, Halloween, Bonfi re 

night and of course we are now on to Christmas. 

Buddy the Elf will be at Preschool, geƫ  ng up to lots of 
diff erent things each day. We hope this will be a fun 
and imaginaƟ ve Ɵ me for the children as they enjoy the 

many anƟ cs Buddy will be involved in!

We are looking forward to our ‘stay and share’ sessions 
on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th December. If 
your child doesn’t aƩ end either of the sessions, don’t 
worry, we will have further stay and share sessions on 

diff erent days in the new year. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you all for 
your support during this term and to wish you all a 

very  Merry Christmas. 
Diana André

Preschool Manager

Christmas Stay and Share 

We are inviƟ ng parents to join us for fun Christmas 
acƟ viƟ es with their children on:

 Wednesday 6th December 11am- 11.45am (you can 
take your child home at the end of this session if they 

aƩ end just the morning session)

Thursday 7th December 2.15pm - 3pm (children can go 
home at 3pm on this day)



Important Dates

Stay and Share 6th and 7th December

Last day of Term Tuesday 19th December

Christmas party day Wednesday 20th December

Start of Spring Term Tuesday 9th January

Snack
Please conƟ nue to bring fruit in to share at snack 

Ɵ me. We have been informed that Early years seƫ  ngs 
are expected to charge parents for snack or ask for 

contribuƟ ons. As a seƫ  ng, we would rather not charge 
and instead ask for contribuƟ ons. We would like items 

from the following list:
fruit/vegetables

crackers
breadsƟ cks

cheese
raisins

Names 
Please make sure your child’s name is in every 
item they wear or bring into Preschool as it can 
get very confusing with jumpers, coats, hats that 

are the same!

How can I support my child’s learning?

Rhymes are a great way of helping your child learn about so many things; language, rhyme, rhythm, numbers. 
Why don’t you try this rhyme at home.

Scout Field
AŌ er Christmas we will be going to the fi eld on 

a Tuesday morning and Thursday aŌ ernoon. 
Please make sure your child has wellies if they 

aƩ end either of these sessions. 


